

CITY OF SAINT PAUL

OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL 310 CITY HALL 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer

EMAIL: legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us
PHONE: (651) 266-8560 FAX: (651) 266-8574

May 15, 2015

Robert Travers Attorney at Law Suite 100 971 Sibley Memorial Highway Mendota Heights, MN 55118

VIA EMAIL: <u>btravers@mnhomes.com</u>

Re: Appeal of Brikti Ytbarek and Kidane Assefa to a Re-Inspection Fire Certificate of Occupancy With Deficiencies at 1068 Summit Avenue

Mr. Travers:

This is to confirm that on May 12, 2015, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the owners be released from the certificate of occupancy program; therefore, the present orders will be withdrawn and new orders will be reissued by Code Enforcement. The deadline attached to the new orders will be September 1, 2015.

If you wish to appeal further, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing which is on Wednesday, June 3, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers.

Sincerely,

Racquel Naylor

c: Rich Singerhouse

Dennis Senty Justin Elvestad